
Up to $150,000 
Robbery of USPS Letter Carrier 

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $150,000 for information leading to the arrest 
and conviction of the suspect(s) who physically assaulted and robbed a United States Postal Service (USPS) 

letter carrier. 

The robbery occurred Friday, September 12, 2025, at approximately 11:06 a.m., while the letter carrier was 
parked at the corner of Child Street and Brayer Street, Rochester, NY 14606.

The suspects, described as four Black males wearing ski masks and gloves, assaulted the letter carrier and 
took several personal items before fleeing the location in a gray Jeep Cherokee westbound on Brayer Street. 

TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THIS PERSON YOURSELF 
If you have any information about this incident, please contact the: 

U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 1-877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”) 
Reference Case No. 4567561-ROBB 

All information will be kept strictly confidential. 




